
North Dayton Anglers and Conservation Club, Inc. 
1924 Valley St…..Dayton, Ohio 45404…..937-236-9120 

MAILING ADDRESS: PO Box 48, North Dayton Station, Dayton OH 45404 
November 2022 

EXECUTIVE BOARD MEETING, 7 PM MONDAY, NOVEMBER 7TH   
MEMBERSHIP MEETING, 7 PM MONDAY, NOVEMBER 14TH  

NDA ANNUAL ELECTION DECEMBER 11TH 
Four (4) Trustee positions are up for election this year and all four (4) 
Executive Officer positions (President, Vice President, Secretary and 
Treasurer). Note: one of the trustee positions available is for just one year. 
 
***If you are interested in running for any of the above positions, be at the 
Club for the November membership meeting on November 14th. If you are 
unable to attend the meeting, drop off or send in a letter of intent. 
Members, now is your chance to step up and help with the decision 
making for your Club. We ask that you consider running for one of these 
positions. The term for an executive officer is one year. A regular trustee 
term is three years. There’s a board meeting once a month.  
 

Section 2.  Nominations 
• At the October meeting each year there shall be one nominating committee 

appointed by the President for the Board, and one nominating committee from the 
floor. 

•    These committees shall each consist of up to five (5) members in good standing.  
These committees shall report their list of candidates for respective offices at the 
November meeting. 

•    In addition to the above nominations for office, nominations may be made from the 
floor at the November meeting by any member in good standing. 

•    Members who have accepted a nomination to a Club office must be at the 
November meeting to formally accept the nomination. 

•    In an emergency situation, this may be done in writing in lieu of personal 
attendance.  

•    An individual must be a member in good standing for one (1) year prior to the 
November nominations to accept a nomination. 

 
IN MEMORY 
Please report all member and family member’s deaths to Jason Laudermilk @937-718-

2472. 
   
NEWSLETTER DEADLINE 
The newsletter deadline for November is November 25th. 
 
 



FARM KEYS 
The locks at the Farm are being changed in early November. New keys are available at 
the Club. IMPORTANT: Please turn in any old farm keys you have. We receive a cost 
break with them when replacing the locks. 
 
CAMPING: TIME TO UNPLUG 
Per our camping rules, effective November 1st each year all vehicles must be returned 
to the parking lot after unloading and reloading.  In addition, all camping units must be 
unplugged when not in use.                        
 

FOOD DONATIONS 
The NDA Ladies Auxiliary is requesting non-perishable food items to 
assist in creating Dinner Baskets for local needy families during the 
holiday season. A donation basket is by the front door at the Club with a 
list of suggested items. Your support is appreciated. 

 
WEDNESDAY NIGHT DINNERS:  Come to the Club on Wednesday night for our 
weekly drawing and while you’re here, get some dinner! Dinner is available on 
Wednesday’s from 6 to 8:30 PM. Check your email to see what’s cooking each week. 
Always a good deal and good food!! 
 
SUNDAY KITCHEN:  Remember…the NDA is OPEN ON SUNDAY!  And so is our 
SUNDAY NFL KITCHEN!!! That’s right; stop in on Sunday and get some of your favorite 
foods, fresh and hot from your NDA kitchen. From 1 to 5 PM every Sunday throughout 
the regular NFL season….chicken wings, sliders, chicken chunks, french fries and more 
will be available. (Feel free to call in your order for pickup if you can’t stay.) Stop in, 
support your Club and get some of the best food around at great prices! Josh could use 
some help in the kitchen for a few of the remaining Sunday’s. Check the sign-up sheet 
on the board and consider volunteering a few hours. Thank you. 
 
 
DEER ARCHERY SEASON:  Just a reminder that it’s archery season at the Farm. We 
have 4 deer stands set up on the property for our hunters that participated in the lottery. 
NO area of the Farm or activity will be shut down during this time. However, we do ask 
that if you’re walking the trails or other areas on our farm property and you see a hunter, 
please be courteous and try to avoid his hunting area. And likewise, Hunters…please 
be courteous if you see non hunting members on the trails in allowing them the privilege 
their membership entitles them too. We want everyone to be able to enjoy the Farm 
during this time, but please do so with courtesy and caution. Thank you. 
  
DID YOU KNOW 
We have NDA can koozies for sale at the Club. There are different colors to choose 
from and they’re only $3 each! 
 

 
A LITTLE OF THIS AND A LITTLE OF THAT  

• Executive Board Meeting, Monday, November 7th at 7 PM 
• Membership Meeting, Monday, November 14th at 7 PM 



• Eff. November 1st camping trailers must be unplugged when not in use 
• Newsletter deadline Wednesday, November 25th  

• Wednesday night dinners available from 6 – 8:30 PM  
• Club Closed Thursday, November 24th….Happy Thanksgiving 
• Club Open on Sunday’s at noon…kitchen open 1 – 5 

 
 
 
 

“May your stuffing be tasty. 
May your turkey be plump. 

May your potatoes and gravy 
have nary a lump. 

May your yams be delicious 
and your pies take the prize.  

And may your Thanksgiving dinner 
stay off of your thighs!” 

 
 


